

Contact: Rosanna Hoelzle

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Date: June 29, 2021

E: admin@villageofswantonohio.us

Memorial Park Playground Survey

SWANTON, OH- The Village of Swanton is excited to announce the opening of a survey to garner input from the community on playground options at Memorial Park. We hope the community reviews all the options and provides input on their Memorial Park! Village Council urges the community to provide their thoughts and welcomes discussion on other aspects of Memorial Park as well.

To take the survey, you can click the QR Code provided or stop by the Municipal Building for a printed copy. Survey will be open until August 2, 2021.

-END-

219 Chestnut Street
Swanton, Ohio 43558
T: 419.826.9515
F: 419.825.1827
www.villageofswantonohio.us



MAYOR Neil Toeppe

COUNCIL MEMBERS

Kathy Kreuz
Dave Pilliod
Michael Rochelle
Craig Rose
Tony Stuart
Dianne Westhoven

ADMINISTRATOR

Rosanna Hoelzle

FINANCE DIRECTOR

Jennifer Harkey